No.3 alarm fire in Wan Chai

A fire broke out at 280 Gloucester Road in Wan Chai today (December 15)
at 12.37pm, and was upgraded to No. 3 alarm at 13.03pm.

Firemen are now using two jets and mobilising two breathing apparatus
teams to fight the blaze.

One person was injured and was sent to Ruttonjee Hospital for treatment.
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